Dear Friends in the Lord,

This month is going to be the month of AGM's as is usually the case at this time of
year. We have our AGM at the Voice of the Gospel on 14th March and then our local
church one on the 22nd. These meetings are always important for the future of the
work and very often important decisions are made for the future.

It's hard to believe that it's a year ago that we received permission from the
members of the association at the Voice of the Gospel to put the property up for
sale. Quite frankly, we thought that the property would sell very quickly but this has
not been the case. The Lord knows the way forward and the whole matter is in His
hands so we rest on that.

At the last session of the Alpha course on 21st February we were very encouraged to
have 5 people come along. The 4 from the very beginning came again and another
young man who is a friend of one of the young men in the church who was saved
through Alpha. Most encouraging ! There is a very good atmosphere during the
sessions and a good level of participation during the discussion times. The next
session will take place on the 13th of March.

The first meeting for the "Oasis" group went well and another meeting is planned for
the 15th. The couple we spoke about last month has now arrived and are settling in. It
will be good to have them and to benefit from their experience of work in the Muslim
world.

We do indeed appreciate your interest, practical fellowship and prayers with us and
we join in thanking you again and in sending our warm greetings in the Lord,

Graham et Alison.
6, Lotissement "Les Iris",
2811 Avenue Thiers,
13320 BOUC BEL AIR,

France.
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